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Resort Village of Echo Bay 

December 11, 2021 

    

Minutes of the December 10, 2021 meeting of the Council of the Resort Village of Echo 

Bay held in the Resort Village of Echo Bay at the Quonset. 

 

Mayor Joe Tindall called the meeting to order at 9:07 a.m. with the following alderman in 

attendance: Councilor Sophie Uzelman, Councilor Aaron Loraas and Tara Bueckert, 

Administrator.  

 

76-21 Uzelman:  That the minutes of the October 23rd, 2021 meeting be approved as 

presented. 

CARRIED 

 

Business arising from the minutes: 

Delegation: 

Administrator Report: 

 

- Administrator gave a verbal report 

 

78-21  Loraas: That we up the bin tip to $100.00 for the rental bins. 

     CARRIED 

 

Financial Statement: 

 

79-21 Uzelman:  That the Financial Statements for October and November 2021 be 

approved as presented. 

          CARRIED 

    

 

Correspondence: 

- Grant Thornton – Moving office 

Old Business: 

- Lake Development Study 

 

New Business: 

-  Welcome Handbook -  

-  2022 Budget – First pass 

 

80-21  Loraas : That we move $110,000 from savings to Investments. 

          CARRIED 

 

81-21   Uzelman: That Ruth and Manfred be hired for summer village maintenance at 

$21.00 per hour based on a 35 hour work week.  

          CARRIED 

 

82-21  Loraas:  That the payables be accepted as presented.    

          CARRIED 
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 Next meeting on January 15, 2022 -  9 a.m.  @ the Quonset. 

 

83-21  Uzelman: That the meeting be adjourned at 11:15 a.m. 

         CARRIED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________           ______________________________ 

Mayor                  Administrator    

  

 


